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MacNeil, Jami

From: lbarnard <lbarnard@gwi.net>
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 6:59 AM
To: Bergeron, Mark
Cc: Hallowell, Dawn
Subject: Additional information regarding Rockland Harbor
Attachments: REV NOTICE OF FORUM.docx Final.docx

Dear Mark, 

Thank you so much for taking the time to meet with me on Friday regarding Yachting Solutions' marina expansion plans 
into Rockland's Harbor and across the Municipal Channel.  The Channel is officially designated in the Rockland Municipal 
Code, Harbor and Waterfront, Chapter 9, Section 9-202: Channels, Subsection IA.  It is displayed on the Rockland 
Harbor Mooring Fields chart which you made a copy of on Friday.  I've attached the first flyer that SHIP (Sensible Harbor 
Infrastructure Plan), a group of concerned citizens, distributed announcing our first Public Forum on 01 March 
2018.  The meeting was hugely successful -- a full house despite the short notice. 

Please keep me in mind as an "interested party" in the event MDEP should receive an application for a Permit or License 
from Yachting Solutions, Rockland Harbor Park LLC or any other business entity that in any way alters or encroaches on 
our ability to safely navigate through and use Rockland's Harbor.   

My contact infomation is: 

Lynne Barnard 
453 Main St., Ste.4 
Rockland, Me 
t. 207.701.5003 
e. lbarnard@gwi.net 
 
Thank you so much again for your time and for introducing me to Dawn.  It was a pleasure meeting you both. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynne 
 

 

 


